
ANTELOPE RIDGE 

NEWS & STORIES 

 

Trash Cans & Bulk Trash Pickup 

Antelope Ridge is selecting one organization each quarter to collect donations for. 
In January, we are collecting donations for the Battle Mountain Humane Society. 

We will be collecting the following items for BMHS until January 31st: 
-Purina Dog & Cat Food/Treats 

- All Sizes of Animal Beds 
-Blankets & Towels 

- Dog & Cat Leashes/Toys 
- Visit the Donate tab of their website for a full list of their needs! 

We will be collecting these items at the Welcome Center as well as the Home & 
Garden Center at 1252 Dakota Dr. For more information about Battle Mountain 
Humane Society, visit their website at www.battlemountainhumanesociety.org 

Don’t forget to stop down to our Pancake Breakfast on January 18th where your 
donation is the cost for your entrance! 

Have questions? 
Contact us at: 

 605-791-3181 or anteloperidgers@huntcompanies.com  

Please keep in mind the following in 

regards to trash pickup and your 

trash cans: 

 Trash cans must be brought 

back up to the home within 24 

hours of trash pickup.  

 Bulk pickup is the FIRST 

Monday of each month. Any 

bulk trash left outside during 

any other time of the month 

will result in Antelope Ridge 

removing that trash and a 

charge will be assessed to your 

ledger. 

 During bulk pickup, you may set 

out anything besides tires and 

appliances. Those items will 

require you to make other 

arrangements for removal. 

Thank you for doing your part to 

help keep our community clean! 

SAVE THE DATES 
 

All Month 

Donation Collection for 

Battle Mountain Humane Society 

 

Every Wednesday [9A to 4P] 

Pop In Wednesday’s 

 

January 3rd [11A to 2P] 

Pizza On The Go 

 

January 18th [9A to 11A] 

Pancake Breakfast 

(Bring Donation) 

 

January 21st [5P-6:30P] 

Late Night Renewal 

**By Appointment Only** 

Our President’s Message 

As we welcome a new year and a new decade, I 

want to take this opportunity to restate our 

commitment to our residents. Over the past year, 

we have been working diligently to rebuild your 

trust, by doing some “big things”, such as adopting 

the “Hunt Standard” for resident-initiated service 

requests and rolling out a mobile application for 

residents to submit and track work orders in real-time. 

But we have also done the “little things,” in comparison – those actions that 

receive less attention, but can impact our residents’ lives. One example is our 

“Hunt Heart” program. This program is designed to address the needs of our 

new residents, deployed spouses, recently returned spouses, those suffering a 

family crisis, and those who may be in need of information about or access to 

social services through military or civilian sources. For example, we provide extra 

maintenance assistance to deployed spouses when requested, such as removing 

a Christmas tree, mowing a lawn, or hanging a picture. 

While we are proud of the significant progress we have made over the past year, 

our work is far from done. We hope that you are already seeing the benefits of 

the changes we have made and we look forward to continuing to hear from you 

on things we can still improve. 

Best, 

 

 
John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Struggle to find street parking?  

Ask about our Reserved Parking! 
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Refer A Friend, Get Rewarded 

Referring your friends and family to us is a large driving force for adding wonderful new members 
to our community!  

 
Our Refer A Friend credit has been increased to $600 per referral through the end of  

February! That means when someone you refer moves in with a 12 month lease, you get a credit of 
$600 on your ledger!  

 
There are a few restrictions, so please contact the Welcome Center with any questions or  

concerns! 

Battle Mountain Humane Society Donations 



JANUARY 2020 

Calendar of Events 

 Every Wednesday - Pop In Wednesday [9A-4P | Welcome Center] 

 January 3rd - Pizza On The Go [11A-2P | Welcome Center] 

 January 6th - Bulk Trash Pickup [No Later Than 7:00A] 

 January 18th - Pancake Breakfast [9A-11A | Welcome Center] 

 January 20th through 24th - Alex’s Jar Guess [Facebook] 

 January 21st - Late Night Renewal *BY APPT ONLY* [5P-6:30P | Welcome Center] 

*Offices will be closed January 1st, 2020* 

Happy New Year! 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

JANUARY 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   1 

New Year’s Day 

(Offices Closed) 

2 3 

Pizza On The Go 

4 

5 6 

Bulk Trash Pickup 

(By 7:00AM) 

7 8 

Pop In Wednesday 

9 10 11 

12 13 14 15 

Pop In Wednesday 

16 17 18 

Pancake Breakfast 

(Bring Donation) 

19 20 

Alex’s Jar Guess 

21 

Alex’s Jar Guess 

Late Night Renewal 

22 

Pop In Wednesday 

Alex’s Jar Guess 

23 

Alex’s Jar Guess 

24 

Alex’s Jar Guess 

25 

26 27 28 29 

Pop In Wednesday 

30 31  

       


